
Subject: Drill and Blast Notification - 63rd St 
  
  
All- 
  
Please be advised, the contractor on the East Side Access Project has 
scheduled controlled drill and blast activity in the area 
of 63rd St and 2nd Avenue within the already excavated assembly chamber.  This 
will be a relatively small blast and is needed to remove protruding rock from the 
walls of the assembly chamber.  Although we do not foresee the contractor 
needing to schedule an additional blast to complete this work, that can only be 
determined when the scheduled blast is completed. 
  
We are committed to completing this work with the least amount of disruption to 
you.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we progress this project.  Please see blast 
notification below: 
  
LOCATION: EB Assembly Chamber (63rd & 2nd Ave) 
DATE: May 3, 2012 
REQUESTED BLAST TIME: 1100 hrs (12:00pm – 1:00pm) 
 


